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SCBJECT: Telephone Inquiries - Filing Requirements/Fee 

To assure that telephone ingui.l::-ies with respect to filing requirements and 
fees are routed properly, please remind your staff of the following: 

Inquiries regarding refunds and/or exenptioo fran periodic billings 
for Elevator, Boiler and P.A. inspections should be referred to the 
Department's Central Billing Unit at 312-8200; 

Inquiries regarding · thE! exemption of fees for work pemi ts should be 
referred to the Fee Estimator or Borough Manager; 

Telephone inquiries reg,arding filing requirements may be referred to 
the Chief Engineer or Examiner. : However, ment>ers of the public 
should be urged to dirc!Ct their questions in writing, including the 
specifics of the work 1:o be perfo�, to the Borough Superintendent 
or Carmissioner. Meml::>E!rs of the public should be assured that their 
written inquiries will :�eceive pranpt attention; 

Inquiries regarding refunds for fees paid for work pemits should be 
referred to the Borough Manager. 

Please impress upon staff the importance of displaying at all times a 
responsive, courteous and patient telephone manner when answering telephone 
inquiries. In many instances, telephone inquiries will provide the public 
with their first contact with the Department of Buildings. Therefore, it is 
inperative that the Department':s response be as helpful and professional as 
possible. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 
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